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Good morning.   
We’ll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
Yo! Yo! Yo! Listen up Hillcrest Nation! 
With your support, we sold over 300 Candygrams.  We are completely SOLD OUT! There will 
be no Candygram sale at lunch today. We deeply apologize if you weren't able to purchase a 
Candygram this time.  The Social Justice Team has been madly assembling your sweet treat 
bags, but will need a one day extension.  So, Candygrams will be DELIVERED to classroom 
teachers next WEDNESDAY, February 23rd.  
Once again, thank you for your patience and your support in making our Candygram fundraiser 
for the BCSPCA a success! Your sweet treat awaits you… 
 
Hey Hillcrest students!  In association with the Electronic Recycling Association, Jazmine, a 
Gleneagle Secondary Leadership student is inviting you all to donate any old, unwanted, 
and/or broken electronic waste. We are collecting things like old computers, phones, wires, 
parts, gaming consoles, etc!  To donate, bring your electronics stored in a box or bag and drop 
it in the boxes at the Music Room entry doors. The collection period ends on March 7! All 
donations will be sent to ERA where it will be recycled, refurbished, and donated to 
organizations around the country.  
 
The lost and found table is filling up again!  Please take a look and collect your belongings.  
The table is located inside the front doors by the office.  Items left will be donated next week. 

 


